
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Added Note: All the Teaching Faculty Members are urged to make it a point to follow the instructions here-above 

in the MHRD Notification to the extent practicable. Further, in connection with my Reminder Notification, all the 

teaching staff members are advised to send their prepared Study-materials to Dr. Samrat Chowdhury by 

23/03/2020 before 11:00 AM, without fail. Also, avoid providing scan copy of hand-written scribbled pages - these 

are not readable & are no good for students. Do justice to the Students by providing carefully prepared computer 

typed ready-materials which would substantiate the classroom-teaching needs of students.  

   Seeking judicious cooperation from all.  

With high regards, 

 

 
(DR. BIPLAB CHATTOPADHYAY) 

 


